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Exactly What is the ‘Solo Traveler’s Club’???

Irish Adventure TourMarch 21, 2010   Cirlce Tour From Dublin To  – Derry – Killarney – Galway – Waterford And  More!!!!10 days ~  8 nightsAs Low As $1676.00 PP/Dbl.$2100.00 PP/SingleAir Inclusive With First Class Hotels and 14 Meals (Roommates Wanted)

RESERVE YOUR SPOT 

IN 2010!
Red Mountain Spa

Between A Rock And A Soft Place

7th Annual Spa Vacation

St. George Utah 

October 10 To 16, 2010

Named world’s Greatest Hotel, 

Resort and Spa 5th Year In A Row!

Call For Rates, 

Spaces Go Fast!!!

May 28, 2010NORTHERN NATIONAL PARKS • 8 DAYSFeaturing: Yellowstone, Grand Teton & Crates of the Moon National Parks, Idaho Falls, Jackson Hole, Old Faithful.
As Low As 

$1999.00 PP/Dbl.$2449.00 PP/SingleIncludes Airfare, Transportation to and from Airport, Hotel Accommodations, 11 meals. Insurance Is Recommended.

Preferred Travel
2502 New Road, Northfield, N.J.  08225

609-645-8000
jeanette@preferredtravel.com

In the last decade the number of single solo 
travelers has exploded to reach more than a 
quarter of the entire travel industry.  One 

third of the adult population is single, and they 
prefer to either  travel solo or cannot find a 
traveling companion. 

In response to this growing demand, Preferred Travel 
has created the “Solo Traveler’s Club”. 

Our meetings will showcase presentations from tour companies, 
cruise lines and other travel organizations to address and educate the group 
on various vacation possibilities from Day Trips to Cruises�Escorted Tours� 
to destinations all over the world.  The main focus of our meetings is for the 
club members to socialize and hopefully meet others who share their 
common interests in travel.

Throughout the year it is common to hear requests from clients who 
express the desire to take a tour or cruise, but would prefer to be with a group 
of like-minded solo travelers.  It is comforting to know that you will be a part 
of a group who are more inclined to socialize with you.  This helps 
eliminate any trepidation about joining the trip.  And the good news is ....... 
we will have group space available for these numerous vacation 
destinations!!!!!!!    During our meetings, we will seek your input on any 
requests you may have for a particular region or a special interest you 
would like to explore.

 We have been thrilled to see such a positive response to our new endeavor.  
Our first gathering was held in Northfield and it was met with 
great enthusiasm.

 You are invited to join us for our second presentation to be held 
at the Point Diner at Macarthur’s Circle in Somers Point on 
November 17th at 7:00 pm.  Our guest speaker that evening 
will be from CIE Tours – a well renowned tour company 
that specializes in Ireland.

 

This is just the start  . . . “Carpe  Diem”  ~ “seize the moment”,
take a positive step in the direction of new and exciting 
experiences.  It will be a great opportunity to meet people  
and have fun doing what you enjoy most�traveling!  

We hope to see you there.


